HAYE AND BARBARA BOWER DICK HEALING



TUESDAY AT NOON

Meeting at the U.S. Grant Hotel 326 Broadway, San Diego, CA 92101

DECEMBER 20, 1994

OUR CHRISTMAS PROGRAM

SPEAKER

LT COL DAVID RILEY

AND

THE SALVATION ARMY BRASS ENSEMBLE

CHAIRMAN OF THE DAY

ART STILLWELL THE SALVATION ARMY

INVOCATOR RICHARD ALDERSON

DEC 27 DARK **DEC 29** HOLIDAY BOWL KICK-OFF LUNCHEON



SALVATION ARMY AND HAVE BEEN SYNONYMOUS IN SAN DIEGO 100 YEARS. THE ARMY'S CHRISTMAS KETTLE NOT ONLY INTRO-THE CHRISTMAS SPIRIT, IT PROVIDES A PRACTICAL MEANS WHERE-BY NEIGHBORS CAN HELP NEEDY NEIGHBORS TO HAVE A BETTER CHRISTMAS.

THIS YEAR OUR CHRISTMAS PROGRAM WILL BE A SPECIAL OF BRASS MUSIC, A SIGN-ALONG OF CHRISTMAS CAROLS AND AN INSPIRATIONAL TALK BY LT. COLONEL DAVID P. RILEY, THE SALVATION ARMY DIVISIONAL COM-MANDER STATIONED HERE IN SAN DIEGO.

YEARS, THE SALVATION ARMY BAND HAS BEEN REPRESENTATIVE ARMY THAT TAKES ITS MISSION LOVE AND CARING TO THE STREETS INTO PARTS OF OUR CITY WHERE MANY DARE NOT GO. THE ARMY'S BRASS ENSEMBLE WILL PRESENT A MUSICAL PROGRAM THAT WILL SET ALL IN A FESTIVE MOOD FOR THE CHRISTMAS SEASON



HOT SPOTS FROM THE 11/29 HOT SHOWLT GOV MARY NICHOLS OFFICIAL VISIT MARKED BY HER LEADING THE PATRIOTIC SONG..JAY JEFFCOAT PRESENTED JULIE FRITZ WITH A \$300 CHECK TO MATCH TOY DRIVE FUNDS .. ED BINGHAM CAME BACK TO US..WE ALSO HAD 2 OF OUR KEY CLUBBERS IN. DON MC KEE DROPPED A BUNDLE TO THE FOUNDATION FOR HIS BIRTHDAY ... SDSU BEAT SC @ BASKETBALL...A N D... BOB SHUMAKE BROUGHT HIS FRIEND SUSAN HOFFMAN IN TO SPEAK AND SHE BROUGHT ALONG HER FRIEND ROGER HEDGECOCK AND HIS PROGRAM. DON STUREK, JOHN MARCIANO, TIM O'REILLY AND ROGER HUFFER WERE ABLE TO OUESTION ROGER OVER THE AIR AND ROGER HAD SOME PRETTY COMPLIMENTARY THINGS TO SAY ABOUT OUT CLUB AND THE MOVERS AND SHAKERS THEREIN....THIS IS ALL HEARSAY, I ACCEPT NO RE-SPONSIBILITY BUT, SOUNDS LIKE A REALLY GOOD TIME WAS HAD BY ALL ..

....NOTES FROM 12/6/94 MEETING PREZ MARK INVITED SHAUN MC ARDLE TO ORATE INVOCATE AND HE DID. ART STILLWELL ENCOURAGED OUR VOCAL EFFORTS EVEN TO SINGING TO SALLY BIRTHDAY GIRL HAZZARD-DIAZ. WELCOMED TED COX'S MEC GUESTS FROM THE SAN DIEGO CITY SCHOOLS. JIM LEDWITH MADE THE FIRST OF MANY LAURELS ANNOUNCEMENTS HE WILL BE MAKING THIS YEAR--FEB 21 IS THE LUNCHEON DATE--PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS. TOM PEEK WAS PROUD TO PRESENT OUR GOOD FRIEND JIM POLAK HIS 45 YEARS LEGION OF HONOR PIN. DON STUREK WAS THE SECRET GREETER AND THERE WERE A NUMBER OF PENALTIES PAID. THE ENVIRONMENT & CONSERVATION COMMITTEE HAS FREE T R E E S.

JIM MELVIN INTRODUCED OUR SPEAKER BARBARA RAMSEY OF CHILDREN'S HOS-PITAL AND SHE BROUGHT US UP TO DATE. DID YOU KNOW THEY HAVE 220 BEDS AVAILABLE NOW AT CHILDRENS AND THE AVERAGE PATIENT AGE IS 3 1/2 YEARS??

"WE WANT TO THANK YOU FOR THE FLOWERS REPRESENTING THE KIWANIS CLUB AND FOR THE DONATIONS MADE TO THE KIWANIS FOUNDATION IN FATHER AND MOTHER'S NAME. IN OUR HEARTS WE KNOW THEY BOTH APPRECIATED IT VERY MUCH."

THE MADDOCKS FAMILY
DAVID, PHIL, GRACE & DIANE

- VOLUNTEER CORNBREAD

1 cup
1/2 cup
1 pint
1 tablespoon
1/4 cup
1/4 cup
2 teaspoons
1 pound
Dash
3/4 pound

Human needs
Caring & compassion
Community interest
Organization
Coordination
Time & patience
Determination
Laughter & smiles
Monetary aid
Cooperation





ARTHUR T. STILLWELL Executive Director

A Tradition Of Caring

825 Seventh Avenue San Diego, CA 92101 619 / 239-8027 ext 38 FAX 619 / 239-6450



CLUB OFFICERS

 MARK W. McDONALD
 President

 SALLY HAZZARD-DIAZ
 First Vice President

 DONALD L. STUREK
 Second Vice President

 HARRY D. FRELS
 Secretary

 ROBERT L. KLINE
 Treasurer

EXECUTIVE OFFICE

3276 Rosecrans Street, Suite 301 San Diego, California 92110-4893 Telephone: 222-1924 Fax: 222-7938

JUNE PREWITT, Administrative Secretary

WARPS BIRTHDAY DEAR FELLOW KIWAN MANS MAPPS BIRTHDAY TO TOU

JOHN ARMSTRONG...DEAN WITTER REYNOLDS PAT HYNDMAN..THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE JIM VIVOLI...NORTHWESTERN MUTUAL LIFE

KIWANIS INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION THANKS YOU

THE KIWANIS INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION BOARD OF TRUSTEES ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF YOUR CLUB'S CONTRIBU-IN THE AMOUNT OF \$1,000 TO ESTABLISH A TABLET OF HONOR AWARD FOR HARRY D. FRELS, FOR WHICH WE THANK YOU SINCERELY.

YOUR GENEROUS CONTRIBUTION WILL ASSIST THE FOUNDATION IN CONTINUING TO MEET THE NEEDS OF YOUTH, RESEARCH AND THE DISADVANTAGED ON A NATIONAL AND INTERNATIONAL LEVEL.

ONCE AGAIN THE FOUNDATION SENDS ITS SPECIAL THANKS TO THE SAN DIEGO KIWANIS CLUB MEMBERS FOR SUPPORTING THE PROGRAMS OF KIWANIS INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION.

SINCERELY, HOWARD E CARRAWAY PRESIDENT